
STOP the ADA 

Education and Reform Act
Congress is going to vote soon on the ADA Education and 

Reform Act (H.R.620)

• The proposed legislation allows businesses to ignore ADA        

requirements until a notification is sent by a disabled person 

undermining the spirit of the ADA. 

• The proposed legislation denies a person with a disability the 

right of due process through the courts by allowing businesses 

to indefinitely delay enforcement of the law. 

• The proposed legislation shifts the burden of compliance from 

businesses to the disabled, many of whom do not have the      

resources to file to issue a proper notification. 

• The ADA Network already provides ADA training and education; 

setting up an additional education program at the Department 

of Justice is unnecessary and wasteful.

Contact your local congress members at: 

www.callmycongress.com

www.democracy.io


